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CUBBY HOUSE NEWS  

November 2020 

 
THE CUBBY HOUSE TURNERS & WOODIES INC 

 

“Cubby House” Oyster Bay Oval Como Road Oyster Bay NSW 2225  
PO Box 128 Oyster Bay NSW 2225.  

Phone:- 0430 612 339;  Email:- johnmoss212447@gmail.com 
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TREASURER   Steve Hooper  0401 987 003 
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NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
Keith Allen 
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Frank Williams 

 

 
 

 

DON’T FORGET tickets for the Cook Community Classic 
Raffle, they MUST be back on Saturday Maxi Day 

November 21st 
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Minutes Committee Meeting                   
  16th November 2020 

Present: Keith Jones, Phil Dean, Glenn Lavender, Keith 

Moses, Frank Williams, John Moss, Keith Allen, Alan 

Pentecost, Simon Hardman, Val Lipping, Fred Warr, 

Ken McEwen, Patrick Thorpe, John Field, Trevor 

Simpson, Steve Hooper. 
 

Apologies: Barry Belford, Warren Ranken, Michael 

Bryant, Thomas Hill, Graeme Stokes.  
 

Minutes: Propose that the minutes of previous 

meeting held 16th October 2020 as taken as read: 

Moved by Keith Moses.  Second by: Alan Pentecost 
 

Correspondence in:  

Shire Woodworking newsletter has been received; this 

has been posted for general reading currently on 

notice board.  
 

Correspondence out: Keith Jones advised of sympathy 

card sent to Val on loss of his sister, condolences from 

all Val  
 

Treasury report: 

October income $3,104.69 

October Payable $2,142.08  

We welcome any outstanding membership payments 

can be settled this Wednesday mini day, Saturday Maxi 

day or reach to Steve Hooper on 0401 987 003. 

We maybe down a coin (denomination to be advised) 

that escaped and rolled out of control under tables? 
 

Note:  year annual subscription has been reduced due 

to COVID19 to $25.00 

Any Members can also pay via electronic fund transfer  

Cubby House Turners and Woodies inc. 

Bank: CBA 

BSB: 062186 

Account: 10166587 
 

Treasury report 

Accepted by Phil Dean. Second by: Frank Williams 
 

General Business: 

Frank will be working on 2020 Christmas lunch, 

unfortunately last year’s ice-cream will not be making 

an appearance, large sigh could be heard from Steve 

Hooper 
 

Alan following up on shirts and caps from supplier and 
still on TBA, all good things come to those who wait. 
Open discussion on themes / demonstration days for 
2021 more direction and announcements to follow. 

 

Patrick Thorpe told a story on a discussion and meeting 
with former member Alison Chow, we think Paddy was 
quite chuffed with the cuddle received! 
 

We again would like to encourage wearing of name 
tags at each day the cubby house is open. 
 

Open discussion on future Bunnings fundraiser, 
general opinion was to continue with good support in 
the room to help out, Keith promised “NO MORE part 
boiled bangers”. 
 

A couple of exceptional jokes from Fred, Glenn and 
Keith Moses, well the 3 presenters thought they were, 
not sure if this was a general consensus. 
 

President Keith has raffle ticket books for sale at just 
$20.00 per book, great prizes, please help by 
purchasing a book or 2 Wednesday or Saturday, all 
proceeds go back to the club. 
 

Frank is also in discussions with Bunnings on additional 
support / discounts on materials.  
 

Glenn Lavender advised Dandelion charity in which the 
cubby house have been a long time supported have 
requested support for producing Christmas tree 
decorations for next year’s charity Christmas tree. 

Keith Jones: called meeting closed 10.15am 
 

 

PRESIDENTS REPORT 
Bunnings on Saturday 24th October 
went well until the rain came.  Thank 
you to everyone who came to help out 
and it was nice to see a good turnout. 
Now we have to wait to see if we get 
another Saturday before the year’s 
end.  Great to see all lathes being used 

on a Mini Days. 
DON’T FORGET tickets for the Cook Community Classic 
Raffle MUST be back on Saturday Maxi Day November 
21st.  Still have more tickets for Maxi Day to sell. 
 Host for this Maxi Day will be Michelle Brown and the 
theme will be “For The Birds”.  December host is Keith 
Jones and the theme is an open table.  This will be your 
last chance to win for this year. 
 
Let’s keep turning or anything you want. 
Keith Jones - President 
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OCTOBER 2020 show and Tell 

BEST DISPLAYED ITEMS 

 
        Simon Hardman                                   George Blundell                                       Ann Moss (MIA) 

    Best Novice Displayed                Best Displayed Turned Item               Best Displayed Joinery Item  

 

NOVICE SECTION 

                                      
    

 

 

OPEN SECTION 
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OPEN SECTION 
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OCTOBER MAXI DAY HAPPY SNAPS  
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USE For DRY SILICONE SEALANT 
I dare say a number of us, over the years, have had the silicone set in the cartridge after not being used for some time. 

In the past I would normally discard it and open another tube, only for this to happen again. Since our club introduced 

woodworking some time ago, I have been using my belt sander more frequently and cleaning the belt, not effectively I 

might add, with a piece of plastic. 

A few years ago I cut one cartridge open the to see if I could salvage any, but it was all set, the whole 3/4  of it !! 

The grandchildren had fun rolling it around for a couple years and it eventually ended up in the garage, lying around 

and wondering what I could use it for. 

 I tried cleaning the belt on the sander, and surprisingly, found it very effective - it brought the surface back to new (the 

belt was not that old); all my sanding discs are also now nice and clean with surface unclogged. 

On the side, when I open up and use a new cartridge, and after sealing the end, I store it in the refrigerator (of course 

with wife's permission). I have the current tube in the fridge for over a year and is still usable. 

IF I remember, I will bring the silicone cylinder on Maxi day. 

Trevor 

 

EVENT CALENDER 2020 

Note:- The following information may be subject to change in date or content, 
if in doubt contact a committee member.  

 

 November 2020       December 2020 
Wed 4th Mini Day     Wed 2nd Mini Day 
Sat 7th Mini Day      Sat 5th Mini Day 
Wed 11th Mini Day      Wed 9th Mini Day 
Mon 16th Committee Meeting 0930 hrs   Mon 14th Committee Meeting 0930 hrs 
Wed 18th Mini Day      Wed 16th Mini Day 
Sat 21st Maxi Day – Host Michelle Brown   Sat 19th Maxi Day – Host Keith Jones 

Theme – “For The Birds”      Theme – OPEN – No Theme Day 
Wed 25th Mini day      Wed 23rd Mini Day 

Wed 30th Mini Day 
 
 

EVENT CALENDER 2021 
January       February 

Sat 2nd  Mini Day     Wed 3rd  Mini Day 
Wed 6th  Mini Day     Sat 6th Mini Day 
Mon 11th Committee Meeting 0930 hrs   Wed 10th Mini Day 
Wed 13th Mini Day     Mon 15th Committee Meeting 0930 hrs 
Sat 16th Maxi Day      Wed  17th Mini Day 
  (Host and Theme to be nominated)  Sat  20th Maxi Day 
Wed 20th Mini Day      (Host and Theme to be nominated) 
Wed 27th Mini Day     Wed 24th Mini Day 
 
 

DON’T FORGET tickets for the Cook Community Classic Raffle, 
they MUST be back on Saturday Maxi Day November 21st 

 
 


